
We will be starting our first reading unit this month. We 
will use informational texts to learn all about how 
plants and animals grow and change. We will use 
these texts to learn all about the main idea and details 
of a text. We will also practice decoding and encoding 
words with short vowel patterns. 

We will identify and discuss American symbols and 
traditions with Constitution Day and Patriots Day 
approaching.    

We will be adding and subtracting within 10. Students 
will learn how to count on and count backward. We will 
also start learning all about fact families and how they 
can help us add and subtract. Keep an eye out for our 
weekly math newsletter for more information!

We will be learning all about plants and animals. We 
will learn all about apples - the life cycle, where they 
grow, what you can do with them, and so much more!

Morning Arrival: 
Doors open at 7:55

Attendance Lines: 
602-347-2911

Student ID’s are REQUIRED:
Replacements $2.00 

Congratulations to our August 
Students of the Month! They 
were extra safe all month long.

Chapman - Andrew O.
Pena - Thiago A.
LaScala - Amariella H.
Luevanos - Giulianna O.

We are so proud of them!

Please check your child’s orange 
folder every night! Homework is 
sent out on Monday and is due 
on Friday. 

Please read every night!
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